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President Diana led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation. 
 
Guests 
 
Joe Charlton, CNB, guest of Diana Perry 
Rosalie Gabriele, guest of Dr. Ken Steadman 
 
Announcements 
 

• President Diane announced we can now take credit cards or VENMO for our 
lunches. 

• More teams have signed up for the golf tournament but we need more!   
September 29, Big Oak. If you just want dinner it’s $25.00 Spread the word! 

• We will have a meeting after today’s meeting to discuss fundraising ideas. 
• Dave Cook working on getting a contract with the railroad for the Santa Train to 

be held on December 7.  “Santa” will be going “au natural” this year! (with his 
beard, that is!!!) 

• Darlene Trytek has raffle tickets for Camp ONSEYAWA . $5.00 each/3 for 
$12.00. The drawing is November 10. This is a big fund-raiser, so please be 
supportive! 

• Rotary Social Announced:  Friday September 15th at 5:00pm at Big Alice 
Brewing located at 4180 Route 14, Geneva. 

Happy and Sad Dollars 
 

• Ted Baker had a sad dollar for a malware infection on the Station’s computers.  
However, he had a happy dollar for his 46th season as a sports announcer!!! 

• Frank Capozzi had a happy dollar for the first day of school.  All kids are out of 
the house!  He also had a happy dollar for his wife who started a new job at St. 
Francis/St. Stephen’s School. 
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• Dave Cook: One of his puppies has found her (his?) forever home. Unfortunately, 
the others have discovered the stairs which keeps Dave on his toes! He also had 
a sad dollar for his niece who has had a drug relapse and is back in rehab. (We 
wish her the best, Dave.) 

• Diana was happy that Dave treated her bank staff to some “puppy therapy” last 
week. 

• John Watson is happy “just because”! 
 
50/50 
 
Ken Steadman won $23.00 and donated it back to the Foundation. Thanks, Ken! 
 
Program  
 
In lieu of our speaker, who had to cancel, President Diana led a discussion regarding 
our strategic plan and survey. 
 
We need to work on: 
 

• Fundraising 
• Membership  

o Bring former members back to the club 
o Outreach to Geneva Chamber of Commerce 
o More social media 
o Develop a business card 
o Review our mentoring program, per Phil Beckley.  We need a copy of the 

guidelines which will be provided. 
o Employer sponsored memberships, i.e. Rosalie and Ken Steadman 
o Existing member engagement, i.e., talent interest survey 
o Interact with other service groups to promote Rotary 
o Mary Gearan suggested that we reach out to parents of Interacters to get 

involved. 
• Create a calendar with community opportunities for meetings, service, etc. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ruth Leo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Future Programs 
 
9/13/2023 Randy Grenier and 

 Mike Tapscott   Geneva PD DARE Program 
9/20/2023 Major General Robert Kasulke Combat medicine to civilian medicine 
9/27/2023 Jason Haag    Team Building - Physical Indoor   

     Activities 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

Diana Perry      Jason Haag        Kerry Lippincott     Ford Weiskittel        Bob McFadden        Kelsey Journell 
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